


*If you have any questions, please email us at foi@vancouver.ca and we will respond to you as
soon as possible. Or you can call the FOI Case Manager at 604.871.6584.
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From: s.22(1)

To: Hicks. Claudia
Subject: [EXT] DP-2021-00090 - Imagine Cannabis
Date: Saturday, April 03, 2021 2:46:14 PM

City of Vancouver security warning: Do not click on links or open attachments
unless you were expecting the email and know the content is safe.

Hello,

As a resident of the 1700 block Davie, | am writing to express my extreme opposition to the recent
application to change the use of 1766 Davie St. to Retail — Cannabis.

The location is less that two full city blocks away from an elementary school, certainly not the best
influence to school age children. Nor is this business that would add value to our community or
provide service/ supplies that are not already available.

There are have been several applications to open a Retail — Cannabis location on the 1600 — 1700
blocks of Davie; all of which have been turned down. | see no reason how this application is any

different and it should receive the same verdict.

Kind regards,

s.22(1)
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From:

To: Hicks, Claudia

Cc: James deHoop

Subject: [EXT] DP-2021-00090 at 1766 Davie Street
Date: Monday, March 29, 2021 4:12:51 PM

City of Vancouver security warning: Do not click on links or open attachments
unless you were expecting the email and know the content is safe.

Hi Claudia,

| received a postcard notification regarding a DP application for alterations and a change of use to
retail Cannabis store at 1766 Davie Street.

The City of Vancouver is the governing authority for these uses, which includes zoning, re-zoning
where appropriate, variances to regulations through the Board of Variance, building permits and
licensing, as well as direct authority from Director of Planning under the Vancouver Charter to
modify or interpret City By-Laws.

We appreciate your attention to this item and expressing your thoughts.

Kind regards,
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